From: Keith Wort

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 10 March 2022 00:33:24

To whom it may concern,
Dear Sir/Madam, I have been made aware that the A303 upgrade around Stonehenge

alternatives have not been fully explored and that the current proposal has "significantly
adverse" effects on the area.Could you please find your way to remedy this situation.
Many thanks, yours,

Keith Wort






